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22nd January 2013



FROM PETER DAVID 
TO SPONSOR KATRIN FRIOGEIRSDOTTIR

Dear Sponsor Katrin,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013

Wishing you a Happy New Year 2013!

Peter David wants to thank you for the school fees support and again eh enjoyed Christmas dinner where Peter David enjoyed delicious dishes like ugali, chapatti, chicken and soda. 

He received his Christmas gifts, textbooks and exercise books for his new class.

Peter had malaria after Christmas and I took him to the hospital for treatment. He I doing well in health now and has entered his new class. 

Peter a very short boy, but the head prefect in Little Bees School where he cares for all the needs of school children. All pupils obeys him when he addresses them in the school parade.

Thank you so much for your sponsorship.

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.
